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13th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
Easter Activities 

 

We would like to invite you all to join your children on our annual Easter Craft Sessions  taking 
place this year on Wednesday 27th March.  
 

• Reception to Year 6 –Time: 2pm Venue: classroom 
 

• Morning Nursery - Time: 11am Venue: classroom 
 

• Afternoon Nursery and 2 Year Olds – Time 2pm Venue: classroom 
 

Resources will be provided for the above classroom sessions but if you wish to bring any 
additional items these will be most welcome.  Please note pupils/parents will not be able to 
move between classes during these sessions. 
 

If you have more than one child in school we will also have a Family Craft Session for pupils 
across all year groups,Time 2pm  Venue - Hall.  Please note this session is restricted to siblings 
only, we are unable to accommodate extended family or friends of the family. 
Pupils will bring with them an activity from their classroom, unfortunately, we are unable to supply  
any further resources for this session so parents will need to bring their own.  
 

Please access class rooms from the external doors, for the family session children will need to be 
collected from individual classrooms and taken to the hall together. 
 

In addition, our annual Easter Egg Competition will take place on Wednesday 27th  March  with 
prizes awarded for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place in each year group.   
 

Eggs may be decorated at home and brought into school on the day or you may wish to decorate 
one during the Easter Craft Sessions mentioned above (please note you will need to provide your 
own hardboiled egg). 
 
And finally, we will be having our annual Easter Egg raffle in school. Tickets will be available to 
buy from the school office from 25th March for £1:00 a number . All proceeds will go towards 
school funds. 
 
We look forward to seeing you for what is sure to be a fun if messy time! 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Struthers Headteacher  
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